GRADUATE COUNCIL June 8, 2017

In lieu of holding a Graduate Council meeting, information was e-mailed to members of the Graduate Council relative to a request for Graduate Faculty membership for Dr. Tabitha Panter. The Graduate Faculty Application was e-mailed to Graduate Council members. It was requested that if members of the Graduate Council had any concerns with approving what was presented, they were to inform the Office of Academic Affairs by the close of business on June 8. Since no committee members voiced concerns, this action is being placed in the form of approved minutes.

Wendy Darby, Chairperson

Wendy Darby